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9 March 2020 
 
Dear Faerie Glen Residents  

 
As a Committee, we wish to thank you for your commitment and contribution, either by 
signing the Permission Form, or by signing the Members’ Agreement and by paying your 

deposit. 
 
We wish to give feedback on developments regarding the Faerie Glen Controlled Access 

Project. 
 
This project remained static during the December holidays. 
 

As a Committee we are working hard on promoting and establishing visibility of this project. 

• You will now see regular sign-up promotions on Saturday mornings on various street 
corners.  

• A short promotional video is on its way. 

• Regular door-to-door street work will follow on an ongoing basis. 

• We have arranged for another Feedback, Information and Sign Up Meeting on 18 
April 2020 at the NG Kerk Valleisig, in Tipperary Street from 09:00 to 11:00. 

 
We had to move the targeted submission date to 31 May 2020 in order to give us more time 
to build up to the 70% permission target that is required. We have reached 70% sign-ups in 

some streets, but in other streets only 10-12%. 
 
 
As committee members, we are all in full-time work situations and we are in desperate need 

of assistance to deliver forms to each house; impart information; collect signed forms and 
get them submitted for processing. 
  

If you are available to take responsibility and offer assistance of any kind, possibly up 
to 10 houses in your street, it will lighten our load tremendously and contribute to the 
success of the project. 

 
Please take note that we are committed to this project. 
In working together and carrying the load together we will make Faerie Glen a safer place for 
ourselves, our children and have a more secure future. 

 
Please invite as many people as you can to the Feedback, Information and Sign-Up Meeting 
on 18 April 2020. 

 
 
 

 
FGNV Committee 

 

Faerie Glen Nature Village  
 


